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Dear Parents and Carers 

Foodbank Donations – 10D Community Pledge 

As part of the Bulwell Pledge system, Form 10D will be leading a foodbank 

drive to support those in need within our local community. 

We warmly invite students to bring in donations of tinned and dry food items 

to contribute to this important cause. All donations should be brought into 

school by Wednesday 15 October 2025. 

Form tutors will collect items during morning registration, and Form 10D will 

organise and deliver the donations to the food bank on the same day. 

This initiative offers a meaningful opportunity for our students to reflect on the 

school value of ‘Be kind’, and to embody the generosity and community spirit 

that lie at the heart of our school. 

Every contribution, no matter how small, will make a real difference. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Warm regards, 

Yours sincerely 

Jessica Forbes 

Miss J Forbes and 10D 

 


